From: jodie schloss

Sent: 16 March 2015 22:22

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application - 2015/0300/P - 7 Strathray Gardens NW3

To the Planning Department at Camden Council,

| did not make representation in time for the above planning application, however | hope that there is still time for you to consider
this email.

| have looked at the plans that are being proposed, and as the adjacent neighbour | feel that my living situation will be severely
impeded by the proposed changes.

| live in the Garden Flat, 5 Strathray Gardens, NW3 4PA.

My flat (and the front door of my flat) is 3 feet away from the boundary wall between Number 5 and Number 7 Strathray Gardens.
The residents of Number 7 Strathray Gardens are proposing an extra floor on top of what seems to be a garage at the end of their
driveway. Not only are they wanting to add an extra floor to the existing building, but their plan is to build out from this existing
building onto the driveway. This will mean that as soon as | step out of my front door | will be faced with a double height building.

The length of this building will align with approximately 50% - 2/3 of the length of my flat. | have only one side of the house, so any
light that filters into my flat is valuable. | am concerned that a new building to the edge of the boundary wall, and only 3 feet away
from my front door will seriously impede the comfort | have in my own home.

Over the last couple of months | have myself considered possibilities to access more of the daylight, and one thought | had was to
create an extra window at the side of the flat. This however would mean little, if the neighbours are allowed to build a two storey
addition to their home right up to the boundary wall.

Before consent to this application is granted, | would hope that somebody from the planning department at the council could visit
the site so that they may see with their own eyes just how we, as residents at Number 5 Strathray Gardens, will be affected by
these proposals. | know that it will be myself and the neighbours who live above me in the raised ground floor who will be most
severely affected.

| thank you for your consideration of my position.

Kind Regards,
Jodie Schloss



